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Second Annual Midwest Campus Safety Summit coming to Ball State University

MUNCIE, Ind.—The second annual Midwest Campus Safety Summit, a regional conference
focused on preventing and responding to gender-based violence on college campuses, will be
April 12-13 at the L.A. Pittenger Student Center at Ball State University.

The conference, organized by a Jana’s Campaign, Inc., a national non-profit organization
focused on providing quality educational programming that prevents gender and relationship
violence, will provide up-to-date information for administrators, faculty members, counselors,
residence hall staff and students interested in gender-based violence prevention.

The summit is the result of a collaborative relationship between Ball State and Jana’s Campaign,
Inc. Utilizing expertise and knowledge of the field. Other colleges, universities, and gender-
based advocacy groups are participating as supporters and collaborators for this project.

University support is also coming from the departments of sociology, counseling psychology,
anthropology, the Office of Victim Services, and the College of Sciences and Humanities.

Conference registration is $245, but Jana’s Campaign, Inc., has extended 15 free registrations to
Ball State-affiliated staff and students on a first-come, first-serve basis. After that, Ball State-
affiliated individuals can register for half-price at $125.

For more information on the conference, program details and Jana’s Campaign, Inc., visit
https://www.janascampaign.org/midwest-campus-safety-summit.html.
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